Most recent statement:
[bookmark: _GoBack]“After sitting down with Mr. Boulware and discussing his nomination at-length, I found him to be extremely impressive.  I feel that he is an excellent choice for the District of Nevada and am confident he will serve Nevada well.  I look forward to signing the blue slip as soon as my colleagues on the Judiciary Committee have the pertinent documents to continue the nomination process.” 
More complimentary:
“I had the opportunity to sit down with Mr. Boulware, and found him to be an extremely impressive nominee.  He is an excellent choice who I believe very strongly will serve Nevada well.  I look forward to signing the blue slip as soon as my colleagues on the Judiciary Committee have the pertinent documents to continue the nomination process.” 
Toned-down:
After reviewing Richard Boulware’s work and sitting down with him, I believe Mr. Boulware is a qualified nominee who will no doubt serve Nevada admirably. I look forward to signing the blue slip as soon as my colleagues on the Judiciary Committee have received the information they need to complete the nomination process. 


